
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-14-26
Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850

Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services
Disabled and Elderly Health Programs Group

May 16, 2018

Mr. Michael Randol
Medicaid Director
Iowa Department of Human Services
1305 E. Walnut Street
Des Moines, Iowa 50319-0114

Dear Mr. Randol: 

We have reviewed Iowa’s State Plan Amendment (SPA) 18-0004, Prescribed Drugs, received in
the Kansas City Regional Office on March 14, 2018.  This amendment proposes to revise Iowa’s
Medicaid Supplemental Drug Rebate Agreement, along with removing a nonprescription
nicotine replacement therapy from Iowa’s excludable drug category on the state plan pages. 

Based on the information provided, we are pleased to inform you that consistent with the regulations
at 42 CFR 430.20, SPA 18-0004 is approved with an effective date of July 1, 2018. A copy of the
signed CMS-179 form, as well as the pages approved for incorporation into the Iowa state plan will be
forwarded by the Kansas City Regional Office.  

If you have any questions regarding this amendment, please contact Lisa Shochet at
410) 786-5445 or lisa.shochet@cms.hhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 

s/ 

Meagan T. Khau
Deputy Director
Division of Pharmacy

CC:  James G. Scott, ARA, CMS, Kansas City Regional Office
Karen Hatcher, CMS, Kansas City Regional Office
Jerry R. Foxhoven, Director, Iowa Department of Human Services
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